
 

 

Dear Homeowner, 

 

On May 10, 11, 12 and 

13 OMDambulancias will be at the Pete's 

Camp Firehouse from 8 am to 12 noon. 

They are offering to a pro-rated early 

access to the voter-approved 

the OMDambulancias Paramedic 

Service.  Please come see them if you are 

interested in these benefits. 

 

Pete's Camp residents may purchase this 

service (to run from June 1 though 

December 31, 2022) for $240 USD.  

  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: This is optional early 

access to the voter-

approved OMDambulancias Paramedic 

Service that we all get beginning January 1, 

2023 and will all be assessed $365 USD on 

our annual lease.   

 

OMDambulancias will also be available at 

the Firehouse Monday May 16 to Friday 

May 20, 8 am to 12 noon.   
 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Robin 

 

Robin Holmes 

Pete's Camp HOA Board President 

info@petescamphomeowners.com 
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